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Hello,  

I’m a Tillamook’s dairy farmer and I oppose this bill. Why is everything that comes out 

of Salem make farming more difficult? Please vote this measure down because it just 

adds more paperwork and time to an already delicate situation. Farmers need to be 

able to move water rights around at their own discretion. I ask that the Oregon 

legislators start taking farmers more seriously and make sure that when you do pass 

legislation you ask yourself if this is going to help farmers and make things easier for 

them….it doesn’t seem like you are doing that at this time. Thank you. 

 

Garritt Kuipers 

 

 


